
Our Newest Prayer Letter
 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,                        April 2016 

       Wow, what a month it has been! God has been very good to us, and we are 
exhausted all at the same time. One of my favorite things about being a missionary is 
just watching God work. As I mentioned in our last prayer letter, we made the decision 
to extend our deputation.  Instead of leaving in July, we are now leaving in October.  
Since we made that decision about a month ago, our support has jumped up from 
around 54% to 70%!  I love it when you make a difficult decision, and God shows you 
favor because of it. Obviously, we want to go to Spain today, but we would much rather 
be in God’s will and go in his timing. We have had some great meetings this month, so I 
anticipate that our percentage will get even higher. We thank God for all He has done 
for us recently.

      Yesterday, we wrapped up a fifteen day span in which we were in nineteen services, 
not including the preachers’ fellowship we went to. One was in Alabama and the rest 
were in Georgia. So, I have wore my family (and myself) out this month. This week we 
have our last meeting in Georgia before heading up to Virginia to begin a conference. 

      Also this month, my whole family got together for the last time before we head to 
Spain. My brother and his family flew in from Colorado; he serves as the youth pastor 
there. My sister and her family drove in from High Falls, GA where they faithfully serve 
in their church, and my dad and mom drove in from Albany, GA, where my father is the 
assistant pastor at our home church. It was good to all be together. I am thankful for a 
good Christian family! 

Thank you for your prayers and support,       
 
Markie Bullock 

Sending Church:  Pine Bluff Baptist Church in Albany, Ga 
Sending Agency:  World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

Website: www.bullockstospain.com 
Email:  markieandchristy@yahoo.com - Cell:  (229)3443-0758
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